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       March 21, 2024 

 

The Honorable Joseph J. Solomon, Jr. 

Chair, House Corporations Committee 

State House 

Providence, RI 02903 

 

Re: House Bill 7808 – Net Metering 

 

Dear Chair Solomon: 

 

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) supports House Bill 7808, which would amend Net 

Metering.  Specifically, the PUC supports elimination of the consumption-based sizing caps and 

125% consumption cap on excess net metering credits together with the payment of excess 

renewable net-metering credits at the Last Resort Service rate. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 401-780-2147 or 

cynthia.wilsonfrias@puc.ri.gov.  

 

      Sincerely, 

       
      Cynthia G. Wilson-Frias 

      Chief of Legal Services 

 

cc: Representative Potter  
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